
      

 

 

 

 
 

 

       
   

 

 

 

John 20:26-29 Announcements 
 

Adult Bible Study with Lowell and Chris – The topics for the 

11:00 am Bible study this morning are:  “Laying on of Hands” and 

“What Will We Do in Heaven?” 

 

Ladies Breakfast is this Wednesday at the Rainbow Grill in 

Grandville at 8:30 am.  All ladies are welcome!! 

 

LBA meets tomorrow evening at 7:00 pm.   

 

Prayer Partners – if you signed up to be a prayer partner for one of 

our children, check out the insert in the bulletin today.   If you have 

any questions, please see Andrew Holtz. 

 

Operation Christmas Child Packing Party – Sunday, October 28, 

4:00–6:00 pm.  Join us for a fun time packing OCC boxes.  There’s 

no need to bring items with you, we have many items that have 

already been donated.   

 

J. O. Y. (J-ust O-lder Y-outh) Group wants to connect with all the 

“older” youth (50-years-plus) after worship next Sunday. We’re 

planning to reserve seating at the Main St. Pub in Allendale to take 

advantage of their buffet, but most importantly to celebrate Mike 

Borduin’s 90th birthday and enjoy some fellowship. Please let Terri 

Borduin or Pastor Vic know if you’d like to join us. 

 

Mike Borduin’s 90th birthday is today.  The birthday cake and cards 

in honor of his birthday had to be postponed until next Sunday. If you 

would like to bring a card or express your birthday wishes to Mike 

next week, I’m sure he would greatly appreciate it.   

 

The ELS Language Center in Allendale located on the GVSU 

Campus is looking for temporary housing for some Mexican students 

attending their class.  If you would be willing to help out, please see 

Doris Koenig or pick up a brochure in the church lobby. 

 

Jehovah Jireh Ministries is in need of volunteers to help clean once 

or twice a month on either Wednesday evening or Thursday morning.  

Two people sticking to it can have it done in about an hour or so.  
Please contact Jim at 209-7688 or jjmjamestown@att.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crazy Hair Night 
Wear your hair in a crazy way! 

Wednesday – 6:30-8:00 pm.   

 
When it’s a matter of life or death, WHI is committed to moving 

quickly to address the needs of those in urgent need of relief – on 

the ground before, during, and after a crisis.  It’s been a devastating 

past few months with storms, typhoons, earthquakes, floods, 

mudslides, and volcanos battering our world, and now WHI is taking 

on Hurricane Michael, too.   

World Hope’s Response: 

 Coordinating a network of community groups and churches 

that will directly support those in need. 

 Working with Nazarene and Wesleyan churches throughout 

the area to prep volunteers who are staying tuned into local 

needs.  They’ll help assess real-time needs and requests for 

relief supplies so we can get them to service providers and 

local shelters. 

 Working with partners to create an airbase in Gainesville, FL 

that can receive supplies to be flown by volunteer pilots to 

areas where their network can support delivery to areas of 

need. 

WHI really needs your help.  Will you help them serve those who are 

left without power, food, or clean water?  Donate by going online to 
worldhope.org.     

 
National Collection Week – November 12-19 

Start collecting items for your shoeboxes now.  We will have 

boxes and information available soon,.  If you would like to 

volunteer to help during collection week, please contact 

Victoria McLean or let the church office know. 

mailto:jjmjamestown@att.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bauer Community Fellowship    

4852 Bauer Road, Hudsonville, MI  49426 

          Pastor:   Rev. Robert Whinnen                                   

              Assistant Pastor: Rev. Vic Wilson 

         Assistant Pastor: Rev. Dick Kulhawik 

  Student Minister: Richard Anderson 

              Office Administrator: Mary Kroodsma 

                        Phone:   616-669-0090 

             Website:  bauercf.org 

              E-mail:   bauercommunity@gmail.com 
 

  Prayer Concerns 
 

 Toni Mattson - continue to pray for healing in her foot.    
 

 Ben Young – at home  

 Dorothy Burgwald has been having some heart issues and on 

Tuesday had a pacemaker put in.  She is home and doing well. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ministry Schedule 
 Today                             Next Week 

Toddler Nursery Kim Culver 

Olivia Culver 

Lydia Hansen 

Amy Potgeter 

Children’s Worship 

Pre-K & K 

CeeCee/Tammy 

Joey Parm 

CeeCee/Tammy 

Ezabella Stearns 

Children’s Worship 

Grades 1 – 6 

Becky DeBlaey & 

Marsha Young 

Marilyn Helmers & 

Greeter 

B.E.R.T. Team Ryan/Ashley Team Scott/Bob Team 

 Greeters:  Mike & Tammy Van Duinen 
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 Visit  us on the w eb @ bauercf .org   

 

 

Prayer Concerns 
 

 Ben Young – his latest tests showed there are still some tumors -  
more testing and possible surgery in the near future. 
 

 Mark Piccard – continued healing for his leg 
 

 Hurricane Michael victims – please pray for all those who have 

suffered loss and for the relief workers who are giving of their time 
to help those in need. 
 
 

 
 

 



 


